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Warm greetings 
2024 proved to be another wonderful 
season at Kirk Kove.  The fishing was 
great, the flowers bloomed all summer, 
the wildlife was entertaining, more 
butterflies were hatched, and most 
importantly we were able to host and 
spend time with all our magnificent 
guests - many of you, multiple times.  
We look forward to the upcoming 
season and catching up on what’s been 
going on in your lives since we last saw 
you.  Stay safe and see you soon! 

Your Kirk Kove Family 

Fond Farewell 
A lovely farewell party was hosted by 
Ken & Laura Gaggi, and Neil & Lana 
Unsworth, on October 5th to say 
goodbye to Jim & Claire Walker, the 
previous Kirk Kove owners of 17 years. 
They have sold their BGL cottages, 
buying a home outside of Perth, to be 
closer to their family.  They have been 
wonderful in assisting us over the past 
six seasons, as we transitioned into our 
new ownership roles. Jim & Claire will be 
missed, and we wish them all the best in 
their new life adventures. They promise 
to drop by for visits over the summer. A 
fun fact:  the new owners of the 
Walker’s cottages are Steve & Julie’s 
nephew and family. 

 

Reservation Dates 2025 
Due to the leap year in 2024, last season 
week-long stays started early.  This season 
is the year when everyone’s time with us 
moves ahead.  Dates for all holidays and 
reservations are the latest they will be on 
the calendar and then begin moving 
earlier by a day starting in 2026. Please 
make note of this season’s reservation 
dates found on your 2024 receipt or 
contact us if you are unsure of what your 
dates are for this season.   
Key dates to note: 

• Victoria Day – May 19th  
• Memorial Day – May 26th 
• Bass season opener – June 21st 
• Civic Holiday – August 4 
• Labour Day – September 1st  
• Canadian Thanksgiving – October 

13th  

The Russell 
Many of you had a chance to take a tour 
through The Russell cottage last season 
either before or after the updates were 
complete in August.  We have some 
bookings for the 2025 Season and we 
are hoping to fill it up!  We have weekly, 
bi-weekly and monthly rates available.  
It has four bedrooms, sleeps 8, a large 
living room with a separate kitchen and 
dining area, and a screened in porch. It 
also includes a television, Wi-Fi, and an 
air conditioner on the second floor.  
Pictures are available in the Gallery of 

our website. If you, or any friends or 
family may be interested in renting it, 
please contact us. 

Website 
www.kirkkove.com has been updated 
with: 

• 2025 cottage accommodation 
rates – contact us if you would 
like the specific rate for the 
cottage you have booked 

• boat & motor rental rates 
• Guest pictures have been 

uploaded to the Gallery 

Social Media 
Follow us on Instagram - @kirkkove  
Like us on Facebook – Kirk Kove Cottages  

2025 Season 
Spring:  May 16-June 21 
Summer: June 21–August 30 
Fall: August 30 –October 13 
Prime Season:  June 21-October 14 

We continue to offer a 20% discount 
during our fall season for returning guests 
who have stayed with us for a minimum 
of one week earlier in the 2025 Season. 

IMPORTANT! OBTAIN FISHING 
LICENSES ONLINE at: 
www.huntandfishontario.com  

Contact Details 
stay@kirkkove.com  / 1-877-688-8388 
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